
 
 
 
 
 

 

Licensed Child Care Administrators: Please share this communiqué with your staff 

team so they may access the link below. 

 

With an ongoing commitment to support retention and recruitment of Registered 

Early Childhood Educators and child care staff, Niagara Region Children’s Services is 

excited to be working in partnership with the Early Childhood Community 

Development Centre (ECCDC) to host the first system-wide Early Years and Child 

Care Professional Learning Day on Friday June 23, 2023. 

 

These last two years have been extremely challenging for all those working in the 

early years and child care sector. This Professional Learning Day is focused on 

inspiring and encouraging staff by highlighting the importance of self-care and 

well-being, and its importance and impacts to their work, and offering engaging 

reflection opportunities. 

 

The conference registration portal will be available for viewing on May 8, 2023. To 

view the page, we invite you to click here. Registration is open from May 15-31, 

2023. 
 

https://eccdc.org/niagaracares2023

